
 

Memo 
To: Board of Commissioners 

From: Carrie Monforte 

Date: 6/17/2023 

Re: Property Acquisition Consideration 

This item is to continue the discussion regarding the possibility of purchasing property on 
Maxwelton & Hwy 525. 
 
In your packet: 

• New Property Information 

• Decision Matrix for Property Acquisition – compiled from board & staff responses 

• Redfin listing 

• Island County Parcel Viewer 
 
Jennifer will check the status of the purchase shortly prior to the board meeting and will update us at 
the meeting. 
 
Matt will explain the Decision Matrix and the outcomes from board & staff responses. 


